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2013 PMI Sydney Chapter Board Election

Ask not what your Chapter can do for you - ask what you can do for your Project Management community.


Nominations are now open for the 2013 PMI Sydney Chapter Board positions. In addition to experienced board members, we are looking for new faces to inject new ideas to continue the effective functioning of the Chapter, deliver member benefits, and further enhance what we are doing now.

Visit the Board Election page on our website for further information and to download nomination forms. Please note, in order to access the nomination forms you must be logged onto the website as this information is available to members only. 
For enquiries, please contact nc@pmisydney.org 

Nominations close 15th October 2012.
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